
Communicable Disease Guidance for CCC Students and Employees –March 6, 2024 

General Public Health Guidance for CCC Facilities: 
• Hand washing and covering coughs and sneezes are expected hygiene practices
• Do not attend campus if you are experiencing a fever of 100.3 degrees or higher

o Please utilize CCC’s flexible work and attendance policies
• Screen yourself daily for illness and stay at home if you are sick or feeling unwell
• CCC supports routine vaccinations as a way to keep our community safe
• Wear a lanyard with your CCC ID or college-issued name tag when on campus.

Student and Employee Guidance 
• It is the responsibility of the individual to follow safety practices that minimize the likelihood that they will miss

class or work due to illness or other circumstances.
• Students and employees must work with their instructor or supervisor, in accordance with the CCC policy

requirements, to make up any work during an absence from campus.
• Faculty are expected to share their attendance policy and student’s ability to meet learning outcomes if required

to remain off-campus due to an illness-related absence.

COVID-19 Guidance 

Coconino Community College follows the Arizona Department of Health Services and the Center for Disease Control’s 
guidance on public health and safety measures, including COVID-19 protective measures. 

If a person is symptomatic and/or is positive for COVID-19 by PCR or Rapid Antigen test, they must remain off CCC 
facilities until: 

o At least 24 hours have passed since the last fever without the use of medicine that reduces fevers, and 
other symptoms have improved.

o Masks should be worn for 5 days after returning to normal activities
 COVID-19 rapid tests and masks are available by visiting Security on any campus.

Additional information can be found on our website, https://www.coconino.edu/staying-healthy or gained by 
contacting the Health and Safety Coordinator, Ryan Hughes ryan.hughes@coconino.edu or (928)226-4356. 
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